
From: Kevin McCarthy [kevin.mccarthy@clewiston-fl.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2008 6:59 AM
To: Karen Webb
Subject: RPS Data Request
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Dear Ms Webb, 
  
The City of Clewiston is an All Requirements member of FMPA and has no generation resources. FMPA’s 
response to the RPS Data Request would apply to the City. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Kevin 
  
Kevin McCarthy 
Utilities Director 
City of Clewiston 
141 Central Av 
Clewiston, Fl 33440 
863-983-1454 
kmccarthy@clewiston-fl.gov 
  


